
At the Alderney Market on the
Dartmouth waterfront
Saturday, December 3rd.

Supporting the
James Mattatall Memorial Award

ONE
DAY
ONLY!

James passed away under 
tragic circumstances at far 
too young an age in
December 2011.

Family and friends of James 
have established a memorial 
award in his memory. James 
attended both NSCC
Kingstec Campus and the 
Waterfront Campus in 
Dartmouth, graduating 
from the Electrical –
Construction and
Industrial – Certificate
program in 2008.

The memorial award
supports 2 deserving
students each year, one
at either campus.

We’ll have a wide selection of mitten sizes and colours available.
Honour the memory of James & support this worthwhile cause!


